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Shenaz Choudhaz

From: Claudette Neville

Sent: 23 May 2018 10:38

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

I object strongly to the plan to install a level crossing on the A21 at Robertsbridge.

I have lived in the area for 38 years, using the A21 regularly. The traffic is already
heavy and large sums of money have been spent improving this with extending the
dual carriageways. All this is wasted if an impediment such as a level crossing is
installed across the traffic flow.

It will bring no benefit to the local community only to tourism in the Bodiam area and
will impede visitors to the coast.

emergencies and unlike traffic lights there is no way to cross a level crossing when it
is closed. We already have main-line level crossings which can delay journeys. We do
not need another. '

Claudette Neville
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